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March 21, 2024 
 
To: Chair Craven & the Honorable Members of the House Judiciary 
Committee 
 
Re: H-7630, H-7631, H-7633, H-7971 
 
I submit this brief written testimony to express my opposition to the above-
mentioned bills on the docket for today. At best, each of these proposed 
pieces of legislation is unnecessary. As a rule of thumb, any bill being 
pushed by the top-cop (attorney general) will only expand and further 
entrench the police state.  
 
I urge you to vote NO on H-7630, H-7631, H-7633 and H-7971.  
 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 
Darryl Walker, Jr.  
  
 
 
 
 
 


